
Allotments Report 

 
In Wickham, we have two allotment sites: the Glebe and Simons Cross. The Glebe is the 
largest of the two and is also the oldest dating back over 130 years.  Simons Cross is a 
newer site which was recently relocated to a new site next to Gelham Hall. 
 
Demand for our allotments continues to be high from residents of Wickham and the 
surrounding villages. And I'm pleased to report that both sites are fully utilised at present, 
and we have a waiting list. There are currently around 60 registered plotholders on the 
Glebe and 40 on Simons Cross.  
 
On the Glebe, a new community allotment was established last year under the leadership of 
Anna O'Neill with support from the Parish Council. It is aimed at people who don't already 
have an allotment but would like to share the fun of growing things together and building 
friendships. 

Ray Lewis 

Allotment Association Secretary. 

 


